
 

 
Del	Eason	and	Kyle	Collins	

	
Dear	Suns	of	Sphairee,			 	 	 	 	 September	2022	
	
We	are	truly	delighted	to	be	sending	you	this	thank	you	message.	Our	three	“Little	Brothers”,	all	at	
Ponacka	for	their	first	time,	adapted	to	camp	life	beautifully.		
	
We	have	had	the	most	normal	summer	since	2019	and	are	thankful	that	the	only	illnesses	have	
been	coughs	and	colds.		
	
The	75th	anniversary	weekend	in	June	attracted	Ponackians	from	all	over	the	country	who	delighted	
in	reconnecting	with	friends	from	decades	ago.			
	
We	hope	that	you	will	enjoy	the	boys’	letters-	it	has	been	a	pleasure	to	have	Isaish,	Del	and	Kyle	
with	us.	With	your	support,	their	camp	experiences	will	produce	lasting	results,	lifelong	memories	
and	strong	friendships.			Thank	you!!		 

  
 
 



 
 

Isaiah Welch and his counsellor Seb Poutissou 
 
Letter from Kyle Collins:  

 
Letter from Del Eason: 

 
Letter from Isaiah Welch: 
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